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Comments: I am a lifelong Alaskan. I have been riding and enjoying the back country for most of my life. It is a

beautiful place that I have taken my family to see as well. I cannot imagine not being able to ride there anymore.

We do not need to decrease the already small corridors that we have to access these areas. If anything, they

need to be expanded so as to lessen the impact to the areas that are being used. Our motorized access areas

have been shrinking over the years which has more of an impact on these areas being that it just condenses all

of the motorized users into less areas.

There should be no comments taken into consideration from out of state groups just trying to close down these

types of areas. 

Everyone should be able to use and enjoy these areas. They should not be closed down and made inaccessible

for motorized users. Everyone has their own way to access and use these areas and no one should be penalized

by having their means removed.


